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Benjamin Buckley

From: Arturo Quiroz <aq8672@ameritech.net>
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2024 5:34 PM
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Arturo Quiroz - Corktown resident - Sept 11 HDC hearing

To whom it may concern, 
 
1321 demolished garage had 2 wood windows @ rear & also had a hip style roof & wood siding. 
 
1321 existing garage now has now crossed property line w/2ft overhangs on east side of garage. 
Recommend removing overhang on east side of garage & install gutters, if possible. 
Recommend fire retardant material between structures. 
 
Approve everything else!!  
 
Thank you - for your time 
 
 
Arturo Quiroz  
1310 Labrosse  
Detroit,MI 48226 
 
 
 


